
Hello SARR Members,


As we near the end of 2021, I would like to take a moment to wish each of you and your loved ones a wonderful
holiday season. There are so many things I am thankful for and being part of SARR is a gift that my wife and I
truly cherish. I’m so thankful for that small group of runners that started this club almost 49 years ago and what
this club has done for so many throughout the years and continues to do today. Many great people have been
members of SARR since it started, and we continue gaining awesome members each year. We have nearly 1,600
members, a 300+ increase from last year.


Times have been challenging recently but we close out 2021 on a great note. Our training programs went very
well this year and we started back to in-person racing beginning with the Feedom Day 4-Miler in July. Each race
went so well and had so many people signed up! Our final two runs of the year, the Turkey Trot and the Santa
Antonio Run had a combined 1,600+ registrants. What an inspiration and a testament that people are eager to get
out and run!  


Thanks again to all our members and volunteers that help make this club what it is. I look forward to even better
things in the coming year!


Take care,


Keith Click

President, SARR


